
Friday Update, May 14, 2021 

Good evening Sulphur Springs Union School District Families. This is Dr. Catherine 
Kawaguchi, your Superintendent with a Friday Update, May 14, 2021. 

Earlier this week, the U.S. Food & Drug Administration (FDA) authorized the COVID-
19 vaccine for adolescents 12 to 15 years of age. Beginning Thursday, May 13, Los 
Angeles County vaccination providers will begin offering the Pfizer vaccine for this 
age group at vaccination sites that offer the Pfizer vaccine. Teens should be 
accompanied by a parent, guardian, or responsible adult, and present a photo ID and 
verification of age.  

On Tuesday, May 18 at 6 p.m., the Los Angeles County Department of Public Health 
will hold a Vaccine Town Hall for Parents to provide the latest update on COVID-19 
vaccines, including information for children. You can watch on: 

YouTube 

Facebook 

Twitter 

For more information, please see the attached event flyer to this email. 

Last Friday, the District sent out a Program Placement Change Request form to all 
families asking for you to indicate which type of instructional program your child will 
be enrolled in for the 21/22 school year. As a reminder, the District is offering two 
types of Instructional Programs:  
 
 1. In-Person, full day, 5 days a week, with Tuesday being early release. 
 or 
 2. Online Independent Study Program.  
 
The due date to complete the Program Placement Change Request form has been 
extended to May 21st, and the form can be found on the District website. Please 
note that if you do not complete this form for your child, it will be assumed that your 
child will be enrolled in the In-Person, full day, 5 days a week, instructional 
program for the 21/22 school.  

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001u2I8Pw6P640qLpK-bIjhV0QmbJJiOHtEzsQf9W2YPY9Vhu7IkMed9Z5jjMo9JaO8fANSGydUi6_8doqt8b0jvut0oizDTMnQny0tx2zxD-T-3YYxunsuIqKFA2dAAPzU5L_NcPU3KopHAmcfG41xc4-1ogRCdapT&c=FevR7Vp3hXmfJjEHC_Xg_sn8kc2dDTolfhZh1DOAAmTgpaxxVumYmA==&ch=gO7cj1ocmYWUWQUOY7ff-zP6dZtAb1FGS3ePoEtU4EwJiOyy8OvZDw==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001u2I8Pw6P640qLpK-bIjhV0QmbJJiOHtEzsQf9W2YPY9Vhu7IkMed9aIdzMv_3mnAdypVpabPL-Uvz3y411EubgTNrAyY-2S38FKPYjesEvfLioq1MTgJiwFojY3x_ck8m-G7uZA0peKw2S-mFeP5wx1MMuxgFCdZv8CR2WOC3hY=&c=FevR7Vp3hXmfJjEHC_Xg_sn8kc2dDTolfhZh1DOAAmTgpaxxVumYmA==&ch=gO7cj1ocmYWUWQUOY7ff-zP6dZtAb1FGS3ePoEtU4EwJiOyy8OvZDw==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001u2I8Pw6P640qLpK-bIjhV0QmbJJiOHtEzsQf9W2YPY9Vhu7IkMed9Z5jjMo9JaO8J8jiOTSoWVsmZQDzymp9cgXsVgbyWLxncrN1bR_yQ_iaVaA8kYFrwXvCKzSTmFpzD3dJtCm2gY3NRmkdiXEFENnIZEOydf_b&c=FevR7Vp3hXmfJjEHC_Xg_sn8kc2dDTolfhZh1DOAAmTgpaxxVumYmA==&ch=gO7cj1ocmYWUWQUOY7ff-zP6dZtAb1FGS3ePoEtU4EwJiOyy8OvZDw==


If you are wanting more information about the Online Independent Study Program, 
please plan on attending the informational parent meeting on Thursday, May 20th at 
6:00 PM via Zoom. The link to the meeting can be found on the District’s website 
under ‘What’s New.’  

Wishing you and your family a wonderful weekend. Thank you.  
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https://www.sssd.k12.ca.us/cms/lib/CA02205826/Centricity/domain/8/covid-19%20friday%20updates/COVID19_VaccineTownhallFlyer_May%2018-Recovered.jpeg

